
                      WELCOME TO..... 
 

Thank You For Joining Us @ The Ridge! 

If this is your first time visiting, please be sure to stop by Guest 

Central and meet Pastor Steve Whipple and his wife, Kim. If you 

need to pray with someone, counselors are available after each 

service left of the stage near Guest Central. We’re so glad you’re 

here! 

New Series Starting Next Sunday: 

“Lord, Teach Us To Pray” 

Do you struggle with prayer? It is the thing that draws us into deep 

intimacy with God, but it is seemingly the most neglected part of 

our Christian life. It is the key to revival! But…it isn’t easy. So 

what are we to do? What is our example? The Lord’s Prayer? Is that 

it?  

 

Beginning next week we will be taking a look at prayer and to see 

what we learn from observing Jesus’ prayers. What, when, how, 

why…did Jesus pray? And what can we learn from Him? Lord, 

teach us to pray! Don’t miss this important series in your life and 

the life of the church! 
 

Small Group Leaders 
                                    Sunday, August 2nd 

Just a reminder to our Small Group Leaders that leader training is 

scheduled for Sunday, August 2
nd

. Go ahead and mark your 

calendars and look for more details coming soon. 

 

Connection Night Is Coming August 23rd! 
Plan now to get connected in a small group as we plan to begin our new 

semester! If you have never been a part of a small group or want to jump 

into a new study, you will have the opportunity to meet all the leaders 

and get details on each upcoming study on the evening of Sunday, 

August 23
rd

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CHURCH @ THE RIDGE 

Welcome To Our Newest Members @ The Ridge 

We would like to welcome to The Ridge, Carl and Deborah 

Paulino and Tommy and Emily King who are the most recent to 

complete our SquareOne Membership classes.  

 

If you have yet to attend or complete SquareOne, then what are ya 

waiting for!? We will have another class coming up in August. 

Watch for upcoming dates and times. 

 

Have You Taken Advantage of Right Now Media!? 

 
Right Now Media is a new tool 

where you can gain total access to 

The Church at The Ridge’s Bible 

Study Library. It’s digital and it’s 

gigantic with over 10,000 

discipleship videos for kids, youth 

and adults.  

 

Would you like to receive an email invite to gain access to this free 

subscription? Email Pastor Jerry at jerryd@churchattheridge.com. 

 

Have You Volunteered For Our Annual  

Teacher Appreciation Breakfast??? 
Monday, July 27

th 

We would like to show our appreciation
 
in a BIG way to the staff 

and faculty of Austin Middle School by serving them a GRAND 

BREAKFAST on their first teacher workday of the upcoming 

school year! We are in need of lots of volunteers to provide food 

and also to set up, serve and clean up at the school that morning in 

order to make this a success. This is a great opportunity to get your 

kids involved in serving so bring them along, too!  

 

Please sign up TODAY on the back of your Communication Card 

if you are able to help with providing food, serving or both. We 

will need a lot of hands and even more food to feed the 100+ staff. 

Thanks Ridgers for all that you do!

 

STAY CONNECTED at www.ChurchAtTheRidge.com 

www.facebook.com/TheRidgeATL 

Ladies: Look for “The Ridge Ladies” Facebook Page 

 

http://www.churchattheridge.com/

